From: WebAdmin@burnaby.ca on behalf of City of Burnaby <WebAdmin@burnaby.ca>

Sent: November 05, 2022 7:46 PM

To: LegislativeServices

Subject: Webform submission from: Public Hearings #140
Categories: PH - Info Complete, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through
email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Submitted on Sat, 11/05/2022 - 19:46
Submission # 140

Submitted values are:

Name
Florian Krauthan

Address
411 - 6893 Prenter Street
Burnaby. V5E 4L3

Email address

Rezoning application or bylaw number
Bylaw 14524; Rez.# 19-28

Submission

If a highrise building would be built at the proposed location it would negatively impact the amount of light my unit will receive (given the
proximity to the new development and the that the building | am living in is a lowrise building). Furthermore, it would stand out
negatively to the overall development look and feel as the whole block is a lowrise and townhome complex. And last but not least the
increase in potential residence and therefore car traffic will make Rumble Street even more congested and put pedestrians and bikers
(that frequent the area because of the BC Parkway) in additional danger because of that. | hope this feedback will receive due
consideration. | am opposed to a highrise development. However open to having it rezoned for lowrise development to keep with the
overall character of the neighborhood and not negatively impact my enjoyment of my own apartment.



From: WebAdmin@burnaby.ca on behalf of City of Burnaby <WebAdmin@burnaby.ca>

Sent: November 08, 2022 9:00 AM

To: LegislativeServices

Subject: Webform submission from: Public Hearings #141
Categories: PH - Info Complete, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through
email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Submitted on Tue, 11/08/2022 - 08:59
Submission # 141

Submitted values are:

Name
Linden Maultsaid-Blair

Address
318-7383 Giriffiths Dr
Burnaby. V5E 4M8

Email address

Rezoning application or bylaw number
19-28

Submission

| live directly next door to this site and | support the proposed rezoning. Edmonds is a neighborhood with a great mix of residential
densities and this project will add new housing which we need. Thanks to staff for their hard work negotiating the road dedication.



